

TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION COORDINATING BOARD

Chief of Staff

P.O. Box 12788 Austin, Texas 78711 -

REY RODRIGUEZ Deputy Commissioner Chief of Staff (512) 427-6134 Fax (512) 427-6127

LIZ BOLIN Deputy Chief of Staff (512) 427-6227 Fax (512) 427-6127

KEN MARTIN Assistant Commissioner for Financial Services/Chief Financial Officer (512) 427-6173 Fax (512) 427-6169

ZHENZHEN SUN Assistant Commissioner for Information Solutions & Services/Chief Information Officer (512) 427-6259 Fax (512) 427-6447

CHARLES CONTERO-PULS, Ed.D. Assistant Commissioner for Student Financial Aid Programs (512) 427-6365 Fax (512) 427-6423

MARJORIE BARRETT Assistant Commissioner for Communications (512) 427-6115 Fax (512) 427-6127 TO: Directors of Financial Aid

Public or Private/Independent Institutions of Higher Education

FROM: DeChà Reid

Senior Director, Financial Aid Services

DATE: Nov. 4, 2021

RE: REVISED: Texas College Work-Study (TCWS) Final Allocations - FY 2022

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) has received additional funding for the Texas College Work-Study Program that can be used for FY 2022. The allocation totals for participating institutions that have opted into the TCWS program have been increased to include these additional funds.

Enclosed are the revised FY 2022 TCWS allocation totals for each institution. Institutions participating in the TCWS program will receive a lump-sum payment for the additional amount from the THECB.

For questions, please contact Financial Aid Services at (844) 792-2640 or <u>CONTACT US</u> (select "Financial Aid Question" under Contact Reason).

Enclosed: FY 2022 TCWS Final Allocations - Revised